Gity of New Bedford

IN COMMITTEE

April 25, 2019

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on City Property at a meeting held on Tuesday, April 16, 2019, considered a
WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Giesta, requesting, that the City Council direct the Commitiee
on City Property, prior to taking any votes on any proposals regarding the Phillips Avenue
School, hold a public hearing in order to acquire information, thoughts and opinions from the
various citizens in and around the neighborhood or from anyone else who may be interested in the
fate of the former Phillips Avenue School property. (Ref’d 10/11/18) (10/29/18-tabled 90 days for
Cruz Development to meet with community)

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Markey, the Committee VOTED:
To recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action™ on the WRITTEN MOTION,
Councillor Giesta, requesting, that the City Council direct the Committee on City Property, prior
to taking any votes on any proposals regarding the Phillips Avenue School, hold a public hearing
in order to acquire information, thoughts and opinions from the various citizens in and around the
neighborhood or from anyone else who may be interested in the fate of the former Phllhps
Avenue School property. This motion passed on a voice vote.
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Councillor Naomi R. A. Camey, Chairperson
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

October 11, 2018

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting, that the City Council direct the Committee on City Property, prior to taking any
votes on any proposals regarding the Phillips Avenue School, hold a public hearing in order to
acquire information, thoughts and opinions from the various citizens in and around the neighborhood

or from anyone else who may be interested in the fate of the former Phillips Avenue School

property.

Maria E. Giesta, Councillor Ward Two




